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Superintendent/Principal Message
Email/Webpage/Backpack Letter


DATE


Dear XXXX School District friends and families,


[bookmark: _GoBack]As we begin the second semester of the 2015-2016 school year, it seems a perfect time to celebrate the successes of Arizona public schools. This week you may hear about National School Choice activities here in Arizona. Neighborhood public schools continue to be the number-one educational choice of parents across the state. 

And we here in XXXX appreciate your vote of confidence. Thank you for giving us the opportunity to prove our worth to you. Thank you for allowing us to share our expertise and dedication with you and your children. 

Even with the multitude of K-12 educational options - more choices than in any other state in the United States - parents of more than eight out of ten students in Arizona choose to send their children to local public schools. A vast majority chose public education.

We know you have a choice when you decide about schools for your children. We are honored that you selected XXXX School District. 

We hope to continue to educate your children and serve your needs through the years to come.

If you have questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at xxx-xxx-xxxx.



With warmest regards,

XXXXX XXXXXXX

Superintendent
XXXXX School District
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